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In Response to PetroCanada and North Atlantic's NEW DEAL PENNED TODAY


 


 


Dear Media; �Here is our reaction to the new deal signed between PetroCanada and North Atlantic that effectively removes the "Restrictive Covenancy" that was placed on the sale of the same in 1986. �We feel that after working on the problem over the past little while,we will realize some savings at both the gasoline,home heating oil,and other petroleum products through "rationalization",that is,the sharing of supply to alternate markets that will be a saving in transportation costs to the consumer that are passed on. �Should transportation costs be saved by both companies,we could see between 1/2cent to 1 cent a liter in the form of cheaper prices. �However...... �Because of the fact that we now have a new player in the Petroleum markets in Atlantic Canada,consumers there will benefit in the fact that a new supply of product is now available to Independant dealers, the major dictators of lower prices to consumers.Because of the deal,the other major oil players have to be a little more careful in the setting of their prices. �After today,the consumers of Nova Scotia and elsewhere,should see more vigorous competition for major tenders of crude products that could translate into lower electricity rates where oil was used for the generation of power. �This is a good start to the lessening of the problems of high prices in Atlantic Canada. �Not only is the possibility of new supply been realized,but the opportunity is now there for more jobs in the marketing divisions of the companies involved.. �


For more information, check out the industry canada newsroom at


http://www.ic.gc.ca , Click on Newsroom for the latest information concerning today's announcement.��Any questions please contact the following: ��Mr.George Murphy �Consumer Group for Fair Gas Prices �Committee Member �(709)726-8053 �gasprices@hotmail.com


�Or �Mr.Dennis O'Keefe �Chairman �Consumer Group for Fair Gas prices �docokeefe@hotmail.com


(709)364-4344 ���





